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To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing to support SB 594. As a contractor working in the demolition and 

hazardous waste removal industry, this bill will help level the playing field for 

contractors. As a business, we believe that closing loopholes to prevailing wage in 

public procurement helps create a more predictable and fair bidding environment. 

Additionally, we believe this bill will serve to create more stable employment 

opportunities with good wages and benefits for workers employed in these 

industries. As a business, this will help us maintain and retain a skilled workforce. 

We urge you to support this bill, and to ensure public procurement benefits both 

businesses and workers in the demolition and hazardous waste removal industry. 
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Kimberly Caminschi, President 

UWD PreBuild, Inc 


